
Unless you are on the permanent absentee voting register, enrolled in the Safe at Home program, or 

you have previously voted in the county of registration, you must appear in-person to vote in the first 

election after you have registered by-mail or online at GoVoteTN.gov.   

A photo ID will be required.  See “What is required for voting” under Frequently Asked Questions. 


